
Patty Van Houten 

 

 

 

I have been here at Jacobson since 2000.  I started working here in 
Special Education and then to the Media Center.   

I have been married to Mr. Jim Van Houten for 40 years this October.  
We have two children.  We are “Oma” and “Opa” to three 
grandchildren: Ava (10 ½ years), Elliot (9 years) and Syler (4 years). 
We have lived in 12 different states and have moved over 20 times. 

It is always fun to see former students that come back to visit.   

I would appreciate any book title suggestions.  Book donations of 
new or nearly new hard cover books are accepted with thanks. 

 

Welcome to Mrs. Hoover as your new Media Specialist! 

 

Happy Reading! 

Mrs. Patty Van Houten 


